ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

August 19th, 2011
2nd School Day

 Schedule change request forms for necessary changes only will be available in Guidance today.  NO requests will be taken after today.  Please be aware that since all classes are full, there will not be many opportunities for change.

The first Leo Club meeting of the year will be held on Tuesday, August 23 at 7:40 in Mr. Allen's room, C-2.  Anyone interested in joining Leo Club needs to attend this meeting.  Applications for Leo Club can be picked up at the meeting, or from Ms. Morgan in B-11.
Pep Club Membership is $5.00 and can be purchased from Ms. Fountain.  This allows you to buy tickets to all athletic events for $1.00 per event.
Any student interested in running for a Student Council office

needs to go by Mrs. Larson's room, B-6 and pick up an application,

which is due by Friday, September 2?
 Any student who is interested in participating in Haywood

County's Spelling Bee, which will take place next Saturday, August 27,

At the Fair Grounds, needs to stop by Mrs. Larson's room as soon as

possible to pick up more detailed information.

Teachers:

If you have any extra desk please call Mr. Sheppard.

Attendance will be taken in homeroom for the first 7 days in NCWISE.
TEACHERS:    

CAFETERIA:  August 18 – August 19 

1st  Lunch 
Christopher and McEntire
2nd  Lunch
Dawson and Howell
3rd  Lunch
Harvey and S. Wyatt
